
First I'd like to thank you for reopening gyms. This is fantastic news and much needed for many. 
My only complaint is requiring facemasks while working out. There is no way it is healthy to be 

wearing a facemask while doing strenuous activity. As we've seen with other counties they have 
changed this rule and no longer require them in a gym while working out. I know we want to 

control the spread as much as possible and it's a safety precaution, but plenty of other counties 
are opening gyms safely while not requiring mask. So I ask that we do the same. Thank you for 
your time.  

 
Thank you,  

Nicole 

 


